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Parent Parking Promise – Please help us to keep our community safe 
Attached is a letter explaining our PARENT PARKING PROMISE. Please do take time to read it. 
 
Reminder - Bearwood Primary & Nursery School Admissions Policy 2025/26 - CONSULTATION 
Hamwic Education Trust are now consulting on the admissions policy for 2025. The consultation ends on 
31st January 2024. If you have any comments you would like to make about the policy, please send them to 
Claire Shaw, Education Access Officer, at claire.shaw@hamwic.org 
The policy can be found on our website:  
https://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/our-school/introduction/admissions/ 
 
REMINDER - School Uniform 
Our expectations for school uniform poster is included in our communication email today. Please make sure 
your child is wearing items as described. A reminder, all uniform, including PE kit, must be named so that your 
child does not lose any items. There are currently quite a few pieces in our lost property bins, so please remind 
your child to have a look if they have lost clothing!  
 
Safeguarding Team  
At Bearwood Primary & Nursery School we are committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of 
children and young people. We are fully committed to ensuring that consistent effective safeguarding 
procedures are in place to support families, children and staff in the school community. 
If you are worried about a child or need to contact a member of the Safeguarding Team then please call the 
school office on 01202 590703 or email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk  
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